
 

30 March 2020 

Dear Travel Partner,  

Qatar Airways is making temporary schedule adjustments to its services due to 
the operational challenges caused by COVID-19 (coronavirus). An ongoing 
review is being conducted regularly and the intention is to reinstate flights in line 
with a return to regular conditions and market demand.  

 

  

Similar to other airlines around the world, we are operating a reduced network. 
However, we understand how important it is for many of our passengers to get 
home and still have access to flights. We want to reassure them we remain 
committed to operating services where possible at this challenging time. 

This service cancellation will be covered by the current Commercial policy – 
allowing rerouting via ORD/IAD/DFW or refund to original FOP / travel credit. 

Thank you for your support of Qatar Airways. Our thoughts are with you and 
your families in these difficult times. 
 

 

 

 

 Need to Know More? 
 

 
 

 

 

For more information you can contact our trade desk at +1 844 442 2787. If you 
have been forwarded this email you can sign-up to our trade newsletter directly 
here. 

Sincerely, 

Qatar Airways 
 

 

 

 

 

https://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=35178480&msgid=153403&act=F96C&c=1760263&destination=http%3A%2F%2F18444422787%2F
https://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=35178480&msgid=153403&act=F96C&c=1760263&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fad.doubleclick.net%2Fddm%2Ftrackclk%2FN197602.3112850TACONNECT%2FB23849325.268207882%3Bdc_trk_aid%3D462868259%3Bdc_trk_cid%3D128910789%3Bdc_lat%3D%3Bdc_rdid%3D%3Btag_for_child_directed_treatment%3D%3Btfua%3D

